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April 7th, 2024 
 
To: The Educational Institutions 
 
Subject: Excused Absences from School on April 10th, 2024 
 
We are a part of an Islamic community and our goal is to lead a life following Islamic principles. 
However, following these principles requires a great deal of self-discipline, as well as 
cooperation from the society we live in. 
 
Fortunately, we have received essential cooperation from the administration of educational 
institutions, the faculty and staff, and the students themselves. They have created a great 
learning environment for the students of our community and have helped them to observe an 
Islamic way of life. We are confident that our students have maintained a good academic 
standard and have proven to be good citizens. 
 
On April 10th, 2024, our community will be engaging in special prayers commemorating the end 
of the holy month of Ramadan. As a result, the students will be participating in these activities 
and will be unable to attend school. We kindly request your cooperation in giving them excused 
absences and guiding them to make up for the lost time to satisfy the school requirement. 
 
We appreciate your continued cooperation and understanding. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mir M. Ali 
Director – AL Ghadeer Education Foundation 
Email: miralirph@yahoo.com 
Phone: 832-715-0786 
       


